
The first grading quarter is quickly coming to an end, and our students are doing a fantastic job. While talking with school staff throughout the month 

of September, I was able to learn a great deal about the level of focus being placed on student learning in our district. In the weeks ahead, our educa-

tors will be working collaboratively to develop plans aimed at improving student learning and advancing opportunity. I would like to encourage everyone to 

maintain strong communication as we continue on our relentless pursuit toward greatness. 

Believe in Greatness 

Greatness is the mark we strive to achieve each day. This month, I would like to focus on the most important part of achieving greatness in my opinion. 

The simple ingredient is “believe.” To achieve greatness in our personal and professional lives, we must first believe in our abilities and the people 

around us. What do you believe is possible for you and your team? Are you pessimistic or optimistic? What beliefs are you sharing with your team? 

What could you and your team accomplish if you truly believed it was possible? Greatness requires sacrifice, hard work, and commitment. In addition, we 

must first believe in our ability to achieve greatness before it can ever happen. I would like to challenge each of you to reflect upon your personal and 

professional lives and ask yourself if you truly believe in your ability to achieve greatness. Together, we can all achieve greatness and impact our chil-

dren in a positive manner. 
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